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Monday 20th June 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

Grasshoppers will be visiting the Camden Archives as part of their local history study
on Tuesday 28th June.

We will be traveling by bus, leaving at 9:30 and returning at around 12:45.

Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for walking and has a bottle of water with
them. They will not need a packed lunch unless they usually have one, as we will be back in time
to eat at school.

Permission forms will need to be completed and returned to the class teacher by Thursday
23rd June.

Many thanks,
Jemma Bourn & Emma Beck
Grasshoppers Team

_____________________________________________________________________

My child __________________________ in Grasshoppers has permission to go

to Camden Archives on Tuesday 28th June.

Signed: _______________________________

Head Teacher:   Phil  Allman
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